
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 

 

 

Friday 8th April 

Last Day Term 1 

2pm Finish 

No buses will run 

No Canteen 

 

 

Monday 25th April  

   Anzac Day Holiday 

Anzac Day Parade  

Public Holiday 

 

 

 Tuesday 26th April 

Term 2 Begins 

 

 

Friday 6th of May 

Mothers Day Stall 

 

 

Thursday 2nd  June 

School Photos 

 

Thursday 7th of April  

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring            

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 
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Pride 

Sienna  —using a range of descriptive words in your writing. 

Emily   —Listening to feedback and applying it in her handwriting. 

Optimism 

Erica — trying your best to do new things. Well Done. 

Lylah —Working really hard to follow the school routine and partici-
pate in activities. 

Nina —Doing your best work in class. Well Done. 

Braxton—taking on the challenge of writing 50 words in a session. 

Partnership 

Kale —For being an excellent helper in the canteen. 

Xavier —For being an excellent helper in the canteen. 

Jaxx—For being an excellent helper in the canteen. 

Blake —For being an excellent helper in the canteen. 

Respect 

Summer - for being a very focused learner. 
 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

MONDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

FRIDAY 

 

 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 
 

Covid Update 
As for many of us, it is my turn to have COVID 
along with a few other members of staff this 
week, so I am writing this newsletter piece in 
isolation at home. 
Thank you to Jacob Hall and Steph Hoekstra 
who have taken on acting principal role in my 
absence and to the many other staff who have 
helped out to make sure programs and events 
could still take place. 
Please continue to monitor yourself and your 
family members closely during this final week 
of term and during the school holidays. Rapid 
Antigen Tests were supplied to each child en-
rolled at the school on Wednesday. 
  
Anzac Day March and Service April 25th 
Each year, when possible the Moe RSL have 
invited local schools to participate in the Anzac 
Day March and Service. This year JSC president 
Peyton and vice president Jessie will represent 
our school to lay the wreath at the service, 
supported by other JSC students and those 
enrolled in the Rotary Junior School Communi-
ty Award Program. As in the past, all students 
and their families are welcome to participate 
in the March and Service. I ask that partici-
pating students wear full school uniform and 
meet myself and Bek at the front of the 
school on April 25th at 10:00am ready to par-
ticipate at 10:30am. 
  
Blokes’ Big Breakfast 
What a fabulous turn out for our first commu-
nity event. I understand around 100 partici-
pants were served egg and bacon sandwiches, 
interacted with representatives from police, 
fire, sports clubs and rotary. A wonderful op-
portunity for children to spend some quality 
time with their special bloke. Thank you to all 
who worked behind the scenes to organise this 
successful event. 
  
Disco 
Well done to School Councillor Casie and her 
fundraising team who has organised the logis-
tics for this special event. A great opportunity 
for students and staff to finish off the term on 
a positive note as well as raising much needed 
funds for improving the school grounds. 
  

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

 

 

 

 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

State School Relief Applications—Prep Families 

State School Relief applications have been sent home to our Prep families.  

Families who qualified for CSEF at the beginning of the year are entitled to  

receive some FREE winter uniform.  Please complete the applications and return  

ASAP so we can process the orders for you.   

Anzac Day 25th of April 2022 

Albert Street Primary School will be participating in the Anzac Day Parade  it will 

start at 10.30am on Monday the 25th of April. Students wishing to take part in the 

parade will be required to come dressed in your school uniform and meet staff at 

the School at 10am sharp. Parents will be required to pick the  children up from 

the parade at the conclusion of the ceremony. Jessie and Peyton will be laying 

the wreath on behalf of the school. 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early 
Pickups 

All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

Easter Raffle 

There were some very excited children 
this week when our easter raffle winners 

were announced on Monday during  

assembly. The Fundraising team did a fab-
ulous job of putting together the easter 

raffle prizes.  

The total amount raised was $630 

Thank you for this huge effort! 

 

Easter Raffle Prize Winners 

1st—Xavier  

2nd—Ruby 

3rd—Eli  

4th—Anne 

5th—Tim 

6th—Lana  

7th—Olivia  

8th—Reilly  

9th—Cassie  

10th—Burt 

11th—Mel  



“Dare to Dream” 

D I G I T E C H 
This term the 3-6 students have been focusing on logging in skills and cyber safety. 

The students are developing their skills of online collaboration and safe online 
behavior (using chat functions, being kind in an online space and respecting their 

peers) as part of our cyber safety focus in Digitech. 
This week the students used their skills to create an Easter themed build in 

Minecraft Education! I’m sure you would agree some of these builds are so creative! 

 


